
-----Original Message----- 
From: BILL LYDDANE [mailto:BLYDDANE@gbpatent.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 6:33 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Cc: BILL LYDDANE 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Rules 

Greetings:  
 
Attached are our comments on the proposed rule changes set forth in 71 Fed. Reg 48.  
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Sincerely,  
William E. Lyddane  
Greenblum & Bernstein, P.L.C.  
 
















